
Does your child have an additional need or 

disability? 

 

We want to offer as much choice as possible to 

meet your child’s individual needs.  Your child may 

receive a personal budget to purchase the support 

that’s right for them and the family or you can 

purchase support independently 

 

Either way drop in to meet the providers who may 

be able to support your child 

 

Workers from the Children’s Specialist Service Team 

and others will also be there to offer advice 

 

26 February 2016 

10am-2.30pm and 3.30-7pm 

The Walker Room, Meeting Point House 

Southwater Square, Telford, TF3 4HS 
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http://www.podstelford.org/

